Dear Premier Roland,;

We the citizens of the Northwest
Territories have entrusted our public
utilities and services to your care.

Do not break that trust by selling,
leasing or in any other way
PRIVATIZING the Northwest
Territories Power Corporation.

Privatizing this utility will lead to
higher costs $6 ratepayers, with
no guaranteé of quality service!

Signature - NWT Resident
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